
On Friday, November 8th Belair will 

honor and THANK all Veterans for 

their service and sacrifice with a 

Veterans Day assembly. 
 

Families may choose to be a part of 

the celebration by submitting a 

photo to be shared at the assembly 

in a slideshow.  If you would like to 

be a part of the slideshow, please  

enter information for your Veteran  

                and attach a photo in the 

                Google link below by  

               Thursday, October 31st.    

   * NO late submissions will be accepted 
 

   Veterans Day Picture Google 

Form Submission 
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* Library book swap day --  

Wednesday, October 23rd. 

Please return library books so new  

ones can be checked out. 

* Major Saver Collection Days  -- 

Wednesday 10/23, Thursday 10/24, 

Friday 10/25  

* Belair Fall Festival Fun -- Friday, 

October 25th. 4pm – 8pm 

* EVERY DAY COUNTS 

    JC Schools Attendance Matters 

October is…………. 
National Bullying Prevention Month 

 

After reading The Recess Queen, we had a class conversation about the 
problem in the story and how the problem was solved.  Again, the problem was 
solved when kindness was shared.  We made awesome connections with text we 
read last week and how problems were solved! Going a little bit deeper in text 
we worked together to compare and describe the two main characters in the 
story (Mean Jean and Katie Sue).   After reading What Does It Mean To 
Be Kind?, we worked together to recall story detail in what the author thinks 
kindness looks like.  Using picture cards we practiced identifying and sorting 
different situations into kind and unkind groups.  Some pictures/situations 
take lots of thought and processing, but we’re still choosing KINDESS!  

 
One KIND word can change someone’s day! 

                                                     

                                              Mrs. Hall’s First Grade Weekly News  
                                                                         
 

                                                                        Contact Information:  
e-mail: heather.hall@jcschools.us           Phone: 573-659-3155                    Plan Time: 12:55 – 1:45 

        
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 

             It's Fire Safety Month 

We had FUN and learned about fire safety with  
              a visit from the JCFD Friday morning.  We  
              discussed, practiced and learned what to do in  
              case of a fire in our home.    
            

                              Please check and test all fire alarms in your 
              home as well as your child’s knowledge of your 
              home phone number and address. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 When: Tuesday, October 22nd  
             11am – 1:30pm 
Where: Fischer Farms  
              1905 Mokane Rd.  
       Jefferson City, MO 65101 

 

Please check your child’s home communication 
folder Monday afternoon for their lunch  
reminder. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe5hYYtvyACN_avYb5VobRGsUIYqWgzcei9dJfi62emaDfbSg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe5hYYtvyACN_avYb5VobRGsUIYqWgzcei9dJfi62emaDfbSg/viewform
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